
A Welcome to General Synod attendees and families + others with some attachment to the
whole thing–

Venite, exultemus!
Our congregation and our clergy bid a special welcome and a warm invitation to the Cathedral
Church of All Saints on Martello Street. We hope each and every one who visits Halifax for the
Anglican Church of Canada’s General Synod proceedings will be able to take some time to 
feel and to embrace the sacred space that enjoys a one hundredth birthday this year of 2010.
While our Cathedral Church is in the inner city and close to Saint Mary’s University, there is 
plenty of street metered parking by us.

We intend to have the great doors open each day of General Synod with members of our
congregation on hand to greet visitors.

Your friends in Christ,
The Congregation of the Cathedral Church of All Saints, Halifax 1910-2010


